
 

 

Town of Francestown 
Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

March 22, 2017 

 

Members Present:  Chairman Brad Howell, Abigail Arnold and Henry Kunhardt. 

 

Others Present:  Town Administrator Jamie A Pike, Charlie & Sarah Pyle 

 

Chairman Howell called the meeting to order at 2:05pm. 

 

The Board authorized Mr. Howell to execute the contract with Solitude Lake Management for the 

herbicide treatment on Scoby Pond. 

 

A new Certificate of Authority relating to the 2017 Milfoil Grant Award was signed by Ms. Arnold as 

requested by DES. 

 

The Board signed a letter to the Verney Foundation thanking Mr. Richard Verney for his contribution to 

the Town Hall Rehabilitation project. 

 

For the remainder of the meeting, the Board reviewed the plan drawings relative to the Town Hall 

Rehabilitation project.  Mr. Kunhardt explained several components of the plans.  A list of questions was 

prepared for Michael Bruss relative to the plans. 

 

Chairman Howell adjourned the meeting at 4:15pm. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

         Approved on 03.27.2017 

Jamie A Pike 

 

 

 

_________________________ _________________________ ________________________ 

Brad Howell Abigail Arnold Henry Kunhardt 


